
                                  This month we`ve had a very exciting start to our summer term with our Green Fingers
unit, which focused on biology in IPC and stories from other cultures in Literacy.



In Literacy we studied The Great Kapok tree by Lynne Cherry; we covered a range of different grammar and
creative writing points, cumulating in writing our amazing stories using the rainforest as a setting! We then
used presentation software to type up and make our stories look amazing for sharing with our classmates

and parents!



In IPC we went for a walk around the local area with our iPads, taking photographs of local plants and trees
which we then annotated. We carried out an experiment to see which conditions are best suited to

germinating and growing plants and we also dissected some flowers. We also studied the wonderful
benefits bees bring to the world and made posters informing people why it`s so important to stop these

precious creatures from population decline. 



In Maths we`ve been working on multiplication/division, reinforcing place value skills and using appropriate
units of measurement around the classroom. 
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